

December 10, 2021

City Clerk's Office City of Guelph 1 Carden Street Guelph, ON N1H 3A1

RE: Statutory Public Meeting, 601 Scottsdale Drive, Proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendment

As the landlord, the University of Guelph is aware of FEP Real Estate Development Ltd.'s intention to use the land and existing structure at 601 Scottsdale Drive for the development and operation of a student residence. The University is pleased to see a new use for this existing facility and land and is supportive of FEP Real Estate Development Ltd.'s Zoning By-law Amendment Application to amend the existing Zoning Category. The proposed student housing will support the provision of accommodation to students in our region and surrounding communities.

Sincerely,

Sharmilla Rasheed

S. Bheed

Vice President (Finance and Operations)